
  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
Notice is hereby given of a Public Hearing to be held on Tuesday, November 12, 
2024, at 7 P.M. in the Council Chamber at the Avon Lake Municipal Building 
located at 150 Avon Belden Road, Avon Lake, Ohio, upon an amendment to 
Planning & Zoning Code Section 1224.01, Accessory Use and Temporary Use 
Regulations for Backyard Chickens, Coops-Runs. An opportunity to be heard will 
be afforded to anyone interested in speaking. Information pertaining to this 
hearing is on file in the Office of the Clerk of Council at the above address. 
 

BY ORDER OF THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF AVON LAKE. 
 

         
Valerie E. Rosmarin 
Clerk of Council 
 
Published 10/11/2024 

 

  


